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Full Year Guidance 
 
Directors advise that they expect the full year financial result to be (subject to audit) a 
loss between $450k and $650k. The expected result should be compared with the 
previous period full year loss (excluding goodwill impairment) of $1.546m. 
 
 
 
 
 
NJV Geddes 
Company Secretary 


